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Deceased person identified

Monday, January 22, 2018

Caddo Sheriff's deputies are investigating the case of a deceased person found in the 200 block of Mayo Road
early this morning, said Sheriff Steve Prator.

Deputy Chris Woods was on patrol around 3:45 a.m. when he discovered the man in the roadway in the
eastbound lane of travel. Woods said the man was lying face down partially on his bicycle and had a wound to
his head. The man had no ID on his person so deputies from the Caddo Sheriff's Office Crime Scene
Investigations Unit took fingerprints and matched them through the Automated Fingerprint Identification System
(AFIS). He was identified as Christopher B. Sheldon, 49, of Shreveport.

Sgt. Mike Vaitkus of the CPSO Traffic Safety Unit said evidence discovered this afternoon at the scene indicates
Sheldon was the victim of a hit and run. Anyone with information about this case is asked to contact the Caddo
Sheriff's Office at 681-1116.     


